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My name is Patrick Coombs Macken  
 
I am writing because the coalition government's mismanagement of water in NSW is 
unacceptable. The town of Wilcania has a life expectancy for males of 37. I encourage you to go 
to Wilcania and talk to the locals about why that is. They will tell you it is because the river has 
completely dried up. It's time to put the lives of people above the greed of wealthy cotton 
farmers. 
By the way to the National members I know you won't listen to me or anyone else pleading for 
you to show some decency. I just thought I would remind you that greed is one of the seven 
deadly sins. As a Christian I pray every day that Hell exists so that you get what you deserve. 


